From: John G Maltabes

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:52 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Redistricting District 8

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| live in District 8 and deeply oppose the expansion of District 8 that would include areas that are not communities of
interest with us and would unnecessarily greatly expand our district compared to the other districts in the city. Please do
not approve this map.

John Maltabes

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





